
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
August 23, 2013 
 
Chair and Members 
Audit Committee 
 
Re:      Retention of Outside Consulting Services 

 
I respectfully request that PriceWaterhouseCoopers (PwC) be engaged to review current 
practices and policies with respect to retaining external consulting services. The objective of this 
review would be to ensure that consultants are being engaged at appropriate times from a value 
for money perspective, and to identify opportunities to strengthen the accountability and 
transparency of current practices.  
  
I will be available to address any questions that may arise as a result of this request. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
 
 

Matt Brown 

Councillor Ward 7 

 
  
 


